
East Riding NUT Newsletter July 2017  
 
Hello all, 
 
Just a quick round up before we break for the summer.  
 
Pay Progression 
 
There should be 'no surprises' when it comes to pay progression: if you have 
not been alerted to issues with your performance in your performance 
management review you should get your pay progression. If this is not the case 
next term, please get in touch with me. 
 
Hull National Pride 
 
It's not too late to join the NUT on the National Pride parade in Hull tomorrow: 
meet at Riddlers @ 9:00 am for tea, coffee, sandwiches and speakers before 
assembling for the parade in Trinity Square @ 10:00 am. 
 
Collective Youth  
 
East Riding NUT are one of the proud sponsors of the Hull and District Trades 
Council organised Collective Youth - a free gig to be held in Queens Gardens. 
Hull and East Riding NUT will have a joint stall there. 
 
  
Next Meeting of East Riding NUT 
 
The next OGM will be at 10:00 am on Saturday 23rd September at The Tiger 
Inn, Beverley. More details nearer the time.  
 
Wishing you an enjoyable and relaxing summer.  
 
Best,  
 
Damian 


